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Regan Travers

From: Jacqui Clinton <jacqui.clinton@dbca.wa.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, April 7, 2020 8:01 AM
To: Katelyn Roddy-Dixon
Cc: Regan Travers
Subject: RE: City of Kalamunda Referral -Proposed Amendment To Existing Restaurant - Lot 3 

(No.415) Mundaring Weir Road, Piesse Brook

Hi Katelyn, 
 
I apologise for the delay in responding to this application. I was awaiting internal comments regarding potential 
impacts to the Swan and Canning River Development Control Area. On review of the application however I can 
advise that DBCA has no comment to make on the proposed expansion of the approved development.  
 
Regards 
 
Jacqui 
 
 
Jacqui Clinton 
 
Senior Planning Officer 
Swan Region 
Parks and Wildlife Service 
Department of Biodiversity, Conservation and Attractions 
Phone: (08) 9442 0312      Mobile:0439 977 455 
Email: jacqui.clinton@dbca.wa.gov.au 
 
* I currently work part-time on Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

From: Katelyn Roddy-Dixon <Katelyn.RoddyDixon@kalamunda.wa.gov.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 12 February 2020 8:35 AM 
To: swanregionlanduseplanning <swanregionlanduseplanning@dbca.wa.gov.au> 
Cc: Regan Travers <Regan.Travers@kalamunda.wa.gov.au> 
Subject: City of Kalamunda Referral -Proposed Amendment To Existing Restaurant - Lot 3 (No.415) Mundaring Weir 
Road, Piesse Brook 
 
[External Email] This email was sent from outside the department – be cautious, particularly with links and attachments. 
Good Morning, 
  
Proposed Amendment To Existing Restaurant - Lot 3 (No.415) Mundaring Weir Road, Piesse Brook 
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The City of Kalamunda has received new documentation in regards to a current development application seeking to 
increase the maximum capacity of an approved restaurant on the abovementioned land from 80 patrons per day to 
480 patrons per day. 
   
This has been referred to you for your comment. All of the studies provided by the applicant for this development 
application can be found here. 
  
Please let me know if you have any issues accessing the information. Can you please provide a response by no later 
than 25th March 2020. 
  
For any further queries, please contact Regan Travers (Principal Statutory Planner) on 9257 9934. 
  
Kind regards 
 
Katelyn Roddy-Dixon 
Planning Administration Officer  
 
T 9257 9966 
www.kalamunda.wa.gov.au 

 

 

   

Please consider the environment before you print this e-mail.  
 

 
 

To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.
“SummerSeries"
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Disclaimer by the City of Kalamunda  
"This email is private and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please advise us by return email 
immediately, and delete the email and any attachments without using or disclosing the contents in any way. The 
views expressed in this email are those of the author, and do not represent those of the City of Kalamunda 
unless this is clearly indicated. You should scan this email and any attachments for viruses. The City of 
Kalamunda accepts no liability for any direct or indirect damage or loss resulting from the use of any 
attachments to this email."  

This message is confidential and is intended for the recipient named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not disclose, use or copy the message or any part 
of it. If you received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by replying to this message, then delete it from your system.  
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